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Brighton Table Tennis Club will be the first beneficiary of The Brighton & Hove Soirée Rotary Club’s new lottery
fundraiser.

The club combines playing table tennis with a massive social outreach across Brighton and Hove and the city’s
Soirée Rotary Club found it a natural choice to support the expanding programme that BTTC offers.

The Soiree’s newly launched lottery will be selling tickets at £5 each. The club will receive half of the total
monthly funds and as well as the donation to BTTC, the remaining monthly funds will be divided between two
lucky winners, with the draw taking place on the third week of every month with the first draw in August.

The Soirée Rotary Club strongly endorses the imaginative work the table tennis club is doing, especially in these
difficult times, supporting the community with a food hub as well as online and outdoor activity for fitness and
fun.

Soirée Club President Simon Alldis says: “We’re delighted that BTTC will be our first recipients and we all hope
that it won’t be long before we can join the club for a game of table tennis in real life!”

Anybody over 18 years of age is welcome to join the Soirée lottery. For more information and to sign up, please
click here.
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